
 

 

Epping North OSHCP 

 Just a few reminders to finish 2020 off, here are some important dates when we are open and 

closed for vacation care.   

 

*3rd March 2021 is going to be our welcome BBQ more details to come next year* 

Welcome new families to our Facebook page 
We have our own Facebook Page! Please join if you would like updates about our centre. Search Epping North 

OSHCP on Facebook. The Facebook group is run by mainly Kareena and Jake through an admin profile under the 
pseudonym ‘Blake Turner’. There will strictly be no photos of children added to the group and all communication 

about bookings/incidents and more private matters should still be made in private or email communication – not on 
the Facebook group. If anyone has any concerns, please see our Kareena or Jake. The Facebook group is to be kept 

professional. If you do not want to be added to the page it is not compulsory it is at your own discretion. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
2021 Bookings 

2021 bookings have been confirmed, please ensure you make any changes to your bookings via the portal. We are 

currently very close having a waitlist Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoons.  

From all the educators and the committee at Epping North OSHCP 

we wish everyone a Merry Christmas and safe Happy New Year! 

We cannot wait for what 2021 has in store for us!!!  


